
 
       

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
Building Review Board Meeting 

 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the Building 
Review Board meeting scheduled for Wednesday, December 1, 
2021 has been cancelled.  
 
For further information please contact the Community 
Development Department at 847-810-3520. 
 
 
 


